
Dear   Friends   in   Christ,                                                        March   14,   2020  
Grace   and   peace   to   you   in   the   name   of   Jesus.  
 
Given   the   Coronavirus   outbreak,   many   have   questions   about   our   weekly   gatherings  
here   at   Christ   Lutheran.   These   are   difficult   discussions   to   make   and   they   may   change  
quickly.  
 
We   will   be   having   worship   tomorrow   at   9:00   a.m.   with   some   alterations   to   make   our  
gathering   as   safe   as   possible.  
 
1.   If   you   are   not   feeling   well   please   stay   home.   If   you   see   yourself   in   one   of   the  
vulnerable   categories   also   please   stay   home.   Your   health   and   well   being   are   of   the  
utmost   importance.  
 
2.   We   will   not   be   having   Holy   Communion   for   the   next   two   weeks.  
 
3.   The   offering   plates   will   be   located   at   the   entrance   to   the   sanctuary.  
 
4.   We   will   share   the   peace   in   a   non-touching   manner.  
 
5.   Hand   antiseptic   will   be   located   at   the   entrance   of   the   sanctuary   for   anyone   who  
wishes   to   use   it.  
 
6.   We   will   live   stream   the   service   on   facebook   so   you   can   follow   it   from   your   room.  
 
7.   Please   take   time   to   pray   for   all   those   effected   by   this   virus   and   their   families.  
 
"God   is   our   refuge   and   strength.   a   very   present   help   in   trouble"  
Psalm   46:1  
 
We   are   people   of   hope   in   the   midst   of   life   challenges   through   Jesus   Christ.  
 
In   Christ,  
Pastor   Randy  


